Decatur Housing Authority

Notice

To: Board of Commissioners

From: Julian Marsh, Executive Director

cc: News Media

Date: November 18, 2011

Re: DHA Special Meeting — Monday, November 21, 2011

Please be advised that a Special Meeting of the Decatur Housing Authority’s Board of Commissioners
will be held in the Decatur City Council Chambers at One Gary K Anderson Plaza, Decatur IL, 62523
on Monday, November 21, 2011 at 5:30 p.m.

Please be advised that the City Council is expected to take action on a property annexation request from
the Decatur Housing Authority. It is expected that two or more commissioners will be present. No other
business will be conducted by Decatur Housing Authority Commissioners.
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/ Julian Marsh, Executive Director




